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Cochlear awaits clarification on application of US tariff 

Cochlear Limited (ASX:COH) refers to the announcement by the US Government on the introduction of a 
tariff of 10% on exports to the US from Australia. 

There are complexities in understanding the application of the new tariff. Cochlear has long been 
importing its products under a chapter of the Harmonized Tariff Schedule of the United States that 
provides for duty-free importation on a range of products into the US, including hearing implants. 

We are expecting further detail in the US Customs and Border Protection Notice of Implementation, which 
is expected to be published in the next week. An update will be provided to the market in due course.  

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Analysts Media 
Kristina Devon 
Vice President Corporate Strategy & Investor  
Relations 
Email: kdevon@cochlear.com 
Ph: + 61 2 9073 4194 

Jennifer Stewart 
Vice President Communications, Brand & 
Digital Marketing 
Email: jstewart@cochlear.com 
Ph: +61 2 9073 4186 

 

This announcement is authorised by the Company Secretary. 
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